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Upcoming Events

larkson SWE had a busy March! We welcomed our new 2021 «Burns and McDonnell- 4/13
board of directors to their first full month of duty! You can «Virtual Girl Scout Event— 4/16
check out their bios and information on the Officers tab of the «DIY Succulent GBM— 4/18

Clarkson SWE website. We held a plethora of virtual events
this month and look forward to the North Country Spring so we can
start to hold more events outside in a safe manner!

«Chocolate Fundraiser- 4/19-23

oEstee Lauder: Making an
Impression- 4/22

«SWE’s Not Stressed— 4/25

Family Feud General Body Meeting

General Body Members gathered on Zoom to play a fun Family Feud Game with one
another. It was a fun and stress free way to end the weekend as we prepared for our
next week of classes and exams.

Dr. Jayshree Seth, a Clarkson SWE alumna, recently wrote the book The Heart of
Science: Engineering Footprints, Fingerprints, & Imprints. She hosted a talk and a
Q&A session for Clarkson students. We were able to provide her book to all Clarkson

SWE members that were interested. We thank her for sharing her experiences with

the Clarkson community.

Join SWE at our GBM on
o . . . . Sunday, March 7th @ 7
Women in Engineering: A Conversation with Irene Hodor Ce e e

Clarkson-grad Irene Hodor currently works for Exxon-Mobil and has had
experiences nationally and internationally with being a woman in engineering. Irene Family Feud GBM -

was so kind to share her story with us and answer questions about her company and ; "-'_‘; D
life experiences. :

The Clarkson Society of Women Engineers supported a virtual screening of the
documentary Picture a Scientist which details the experiences of three women
scientists and the systemic biases in STEM fields. This showing was a part of the 2021
Virtual Film Series at Clarkson which had over 600 registrations and participants.
Clarkson SWE handed out movie watching goodies and information pamphlets to
interested members. We were happy to do our part to raise awareness about the ever
present inequalities in STEM.

Renewal House Donation Collection

In preparation and recognition of April’s Sexual Assault Awareness, Clarkson SWE
accepted donations for Potsdam Renewal House the week of March 29th. The
Renewal House is an amazing resource for victims of domestic violence in St.
Laurence County to be able to find a safe place to go and empower victims. We had
two locations collected a lot of great supplies for a good cause!

In this months virtual fundraiser, Clarkson SWE raffled off a Kindle Fire HD 8 and a
$100 Clarkson Gift Basket! It was very successful and we thank all of those who
participated and spread the word! Keep an eye out for more fun fundraisers like this
in the future!

Renewal House Donation Box

Thank you for supporting Clarkson SWE throughout the years. We truly appreciate it. If you would like to give us feedback or share your

experiences at Clarkson do not hesitate to contact us! Subscribe to our monthly newsletters by emailing swe@clarkson.edu, with subject line “Newsletter Subscription.”
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